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[RELEASE IN PART 86[ 
Re: Thank you from Joe Wilson 

To: Joe Wilson'---__ ----l 

86 

Subject: Re: Thank you from Joe Wilson 

Dear Joe, 

You did not oversell Symbion, I was very impressed by the project and the people who are part of the team. Thx for bringing 
the company to my attention and then pushing for me to make the stop. 

All the best, H 
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